PUBLIC MEETING - RICHMOND VILLAGE ENHANCEMENT

A further public meeting will be held on Tuesday 19th March at 6.0opm at the Richmond
Neighbourhood Cottage (Cnr London Street and Pavitt Street) to discuss a concept plan in
regards to enhancing the Richmond Village commercial area. The area is defined as that being
bounded by North Avon Road, Stanmore Road (both sides), London street, Cumberland
Street, Avalon Street and McLeod Street. Any person with an interest in the defined area is
cordially invited to attend.

Any person requiring further information please contact the Community Technical Adviser,
John Dunphy, telephone 372 2624.



